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16 November 2023 
 

ONGOING INVESTIGATION ACTIVITIES DURING NOVEMBER 
 
As we progress through our detailed design phase for the Richmond System Wastewater Upgrade 
and confirm existing service locations, our investigation activities will continue until 30 November 
2023. 
 
We anticipate starting construction works toward the end of the year and expect to finish by 
October 2026, weather permitting. 
 
If you are directly affected by any of the upcoming activities you will also receive further information 
from us regarding specific construction impacts, such as traffic management, or arranging access, 
when we are working in your area. 
 
Our work hours will be from 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday and from 8 am to 1 pm on Saturday. 
No work is planned for Sundays or public holidays. 
 
What you need to know 
 
We know our work can be disruptive, so we’ll make every effort to reduce any impact this work 

may have on you. You may experience:  

 

 
Noise 

During work hours 

moderate noise levels 

may be emitted due to 

construction machinery. 

No heavy noise activities 

are planned.   

Traffic 

Our machinery and trucks 

may take space up on the 

street. Traffic controllers will 

help traffic flow while keeping 

you and our team safe. 

Allowances will be made for 

emergency vehicle access 

during this time. 

Parking 

Some parking may 

be disrupted due to 

construction vehicles 

and work zones. If 

we cannot access a 

work area, it can 

cause delays and 

prolong the work. 

P 



 

 

 
Following our work, any areas will be filled in and the surrounding areas reinstated.  
 
Where do I get more information and help? 
 
If you would like to know more, please contact our community engagement team on 1300 010 
086 or richmondswu@sydneywater.com.au or by using the QR codes below.  
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